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Principal’s Report 

A huge congratulations to our P&C for delivering a terrific fete.  A 

special mention must go to Lynda Sorby for her amazing  

leadership of this endeavour - superb effort!  Thank you to the 

band of volunteers who worked tirelessly on Friday and across 

the previous three months in preparation for this event. You’re all 

superstars. The staff and students of Tighes Hill truly appreciate 

your efforts. The fete raised $17,500 profit!!!! Amazing effort 

everyone. 

Term 4 Week 6                                21st November 2018 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 22nd November 

Year 5 Leadership session 2  

Friday 23rd November 

OC 2019 transition session 1: 9.30am-12.30pm 

Tuesday 27th November 

Kindy Orientation 

Wednesday 28th November 

OC Thinkfest excursion 

Thursday 29th November 

CEP Digital Media Festival 4.30pm 

Environbank bottle collection  

Friday 30th November 

All library books to be returned for 2018 stocktake 

Y6 Boys - Walk A Mile Koori Style 

Monday 3rd December 

Band Recording session with the University 

P&C Meeting 6pm 

Tuesday 4th December 

Thank You Morning Tea for all Volunteers 

Tighes Hill Public School 

33 Elizabeth St, Tighes Hill, 2297 

Phone: 4969 3720 Fax: 4961 2334 
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Website:  
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Have you visited our  

class blogs yet? 



Principal’s Report 

What a wonderful Kindergarten Orientation day we had! So many 

families and children attended. Thank you to all the parents who 

provided such positive feedback and enjoyed the rotations and 

the information sessions which I know provided a greater  

opportunity for parents to ask questions and be involved. A great 

morning tea provided by Mrs Pope and the school canteen  

completed the day. Thank you to Mrs Pope and Mrs Dickson for 

their wonderful organisation. 

 

As we are heading towards the final weeks of term and our     

already busy program is crowding in, please make sure that you 

read all newsletters and notes so that you or the children don’t 

miss out on any activities planned.   

 

OC Orientation 

The dates have been set for all the students who have been  

successful in gaining an offer or are on the reserve list for our 

2019 Year 5 OC class. Our orientation evening was held last 

Thursday and class visits are organised for Friday 23rd  

November and Wednesday 5th December from 9.30am-12.30pm.  

Letters have been posted with the details of these activities/

events. We are looking forward to meeting all our successful  

students and families. For more insight into our OC program, visit 

their class blog at https://tigheshilloc2013.edublogs.org/ 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments for 2019 

To enable us to correctly estimate enrolments and staff the 

school appropriately for 2019, I need all parents enrolling new 

children K-6 to complete enrolment forms and leave their details 

at the office ASAP. Please let me know of any neighbours and 

friends, who may not have children already at this school but will 

have school age children for 2019, we can then contact them 

and include them in our numbers for next year. Thank you to all 

the parents who are promoting our school in such a positive way 

and encouraging all local families to enrol in their local school. 

 

Parent Helper and Volunteer Morning Tea 

Invitations and information has been sent home about our annual 

morning tea which is taking place on Tuesday 4th December at 

10.45am. We’d like to encourage all helpers and volunteers to 

come along to this event so we can say thank you for your  

contributions to our school. Whether it’s helping out in Art Cave, 

changing home readers or providing transport to events, your 

time and support is greatly appreciated. We look forward to  

seeing you soon! 

 

 

School Banking is on  

TUESDAY 

 

Book Club Orders 

Last Scholastic book club order 

for 2018 due 30th November 

Assemblies 

Our assemblies are on Mondays 

K-2 from 2.15pm  

Y3-6 from 11.40am  

in our upper hall 

Hall of Fame assembly 

Monday 10th December 2pm 

 

 

The next P&C meeting will be held  

Monday 3rd December at 6pm 

ALL WELCOME TO ATTEND! 

Canteen News 

Our canteen is open daily. The 

menu is on our school website. 
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Principal’s Report 

 

Assembly Awards ~ Term 4, Week 5 & 6 

KD  Darby, Alexander, William, Taleisha 

KH  Amelie, Fergus, Ella 

KTB  Sonny, Willow, Shelby, Piper 

1C  Bede, Indi, Luuk, Ameka 

1E  Oisin, Benji, Tyler, Winston 

2S  Paul, Oscar, Lily, Aisha 

2W  Willow, Archie, Leo, Juniper 

3D   Skylah, Lil K, Ella, Yesenia 

3S   Zane, Zahra, Arlo, Ella 

4S  Cooper, Leontine, Addison, Millie 

4/5R   Alexis, Dylan, Mia, Chloe 

5W  Koby, Zanthe, Jack, Arden 

6B   Ciara, Jack, Savannah, Kalan 

5A6 OC  Norah, Dexter, Luisa, Zali 

 

Congratulations to all our children and staff. 

Tony Selwood 

PRINCIPAL  

 

 

Cricket Stars! 

Well done to all of our talented students who took part in the 

Cricket GALA day last week and represented our school proudly. 

Chess Coaching  

Mondays 1.15pm - 1.55pm    

provided by the Sydney     

Academy of Chess. Cost - $68 

per term. Please see Ms     

Armstrong for more details. 

Tighes Hill Primary School 

*Access newsletters 

*Find the latest events on our 

calendar 

*Send in absent notes when your 

child is away 

*Receive message alerts 

Plus much more! 



School News 

Debating Awards 

Well done to all of our students who have  

taken part in our school debating program this 

year.  

Year 5 Train On Squad: Bobby, Seb, Issach, 

Amira, Zanetta, Hamish, Riley & Zali 

Year 6 Premier’s team: Archie, Edie, Amie, 

Nikolai, Dexter, Chelsea 

The students were presented with awards at 

our Monday assembly by Mrs Derricott for 

their fantastic effort this year and for their 

commitment and dedication to debating.  

 

Library Monitors 

Well done to our terrific library monitors who 

have done an amazing job helping Mrs Derricott 

in the library this year. Their consistent help and 

effort was recognised at our assembly on  

Monday. 

Thank you Dylan, Taeha, Ava, Ella, Evie, Isis, 

Yesenia, Emma, Raquel and Tammie. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Banking 

School Banking has been a great success this year with  

numerous children being consistent bankers in which they  

received certificates and rewards.  School Banking will continue 

until Week 9 of Term 4 as this will be the last week for banking 

for 2018. 

It is recommended any outstanding rewards be ordered by Week 

7 to arrive before the end of the term.  Next year our school 

banking will change days and banking will be done on  

Wednesday instead of Tuesday but this will not start until 2019.   

Please ensure children continue to bring in their bank books on 

Tuesday mornings and place them in the class banking bag for the remainder of this term. 

Thank you 

Cheryl and Dianne 

School Banking Coordinators 



CEP Digital Media Festival next Thursday 29th November! 

Tickets are on sale every morning before school at the silver seats for this year’s Digital Media Festival. 

Remember, all students who starred in our film have been given a VIP pass to the Festival. Tickets for 

family and friends cost $5 each or $10 for a family of 4. There will be lots of great stalls, including our own 

where we will be selling popcorn and slushies. Come along for a great night and support our school. 



School News 



P&C News 



Community News 


